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Hovember 25, 1952

Hon. Dillon S. Myer
Commissioner

Pureau of Tndian Affairs
Department of the Interior
Hashington 25’ Ue Ce

Dear ¥r. Commissioner: * W

Tnclosed herewith is a letter fron Pra, darjorie
Tlocum, Tlbowoods, Yorth Dakota, concerning the reloca-
tion praoblem which has confyonted them, as the result of
the Garrison Nam project.

iz iz forwarded to you Tar vour atitention. May
T hear from you at your early convenience, returning the
snclosure with your reply?

“th kind regards and best wishes, I am

Sincerely, |

WL dfg
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